
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  October 14, 2008 

 

SUBJECT: Harry Caray’s Restaurant 

 

 

Please be advised the Village of Lombard has received a request from HC Management 

Lombard, LLC d/b/a Harry Caray’s Restaurant, located at 70 Yorktown Center to modify 

the description of their liquor license.  Currently they hold a Class A/B III full service 

Restaurant liquor license and would like to include package sales of specialty wine.   

 

Attached is an Ordinance creating a new liquor license classification to reflect the sale of 

packaged wine.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


